
 

California Voluntary Carbon Markets Disclosure1  

Stanley Black & Decker (the “Company”) publishes statements and reports on its website describing its 

greenhouse gas (“GHG”) emissions2; its emissions targets, which have been approved by the Science 

Based Targets initiative; and progress on its emissions targets, which is monitored through year-to-year 

comparisons. Such statements and reports include, but are not limited to, the Company’s annual impact 

report, performance metrics, and third-party (LRQA) GHG emissions assurance statement.  

This statement is provided, and only speaks as of, January 1, 2025, for those entities that are subject to 

the VCMDA. The Company does not undertake any obligation or intention to update or revise any 

forward-looking statements, whether as a result of future events or circumstances, new information or 

otherwise, except as required by law.  

 

 

 
1 California Health and Safety Code Section 44475 et seq. (the “VCMDA”).  
2 In calculating its GHG emissions, the Company uses the Greenhouse Gas Protocol: A Corporate Accounting and 
Reporting Standard (Revised Edition) and the Greenhouse Gas Protocol: Scope 2 Guidance.  

https://www.stanleyblackanddecker.com/sites/default/files/2025-01/2023_sbd_impact_report.pdf
https://www.stanleyblackanddecker.com/sites/default/files/2025-01/2023_sbd_impact_report.pdf
https://www.stanleyblackanddecker.com/impact/governance/performance-metrics
https://www.stanleyblackanddecker.com/sites/default/files/2024-08/sbd-cy23-assurance-statement_0.pdf

